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PUBLIC SERVICE LIST 
 
I, Lisa R. Barton, hereby certify that the parties listed have entered an appearance in the above captioned 
investigation, and a copy of the PUBLIC CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE was served upon the following 
parties via first class mail and air mail where necessary.  ONLY PUBLIC INFORMATION IS TO BE 
SERVED ON THE PARTIES LISTED BELOW.   Served March 24, 2015.   
                  
   /s/ 
 ______________________________ 

Lisa R. Barton, Secretary 
U.S. International Trade Commission 
500 E Street, S.W. 
Suite 112A 
Washington, D.C. 20436 

 
On behalf of 3M Company, Intertape Polymer 
Group, Inc., Shurtape Technologies, LLC, and 
Pressure Sensitive Tape Council: 
 
Jeffrey S. Neeley, Esq. 
Husch Blackwell, LLP 
750 17th Street, NW—Ste. 900 
Washington, DC  20006 
202-378-2357 – voice 
202-378-2319 – fax 
Jeffrey.neeley@huschblackwell.com 
 


